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Comments: Restricting and changing the interaction of professional climbing guides and experienced recreational

climbers in the wilderness will only negatively impact the safety and inclusivity (access) of climbing in the

outdoors. Climbers are experienced the manner of assessing and replacing anchors and bolts if and when they

are found to be unsound. This is standard practice in the climbing community. We are also a community that

cares deeply for the protection of these wilderness areas, and sustainable practices for recreating outdoors on

and off the walls. Our 60 years of experience in developing these practices should be honored and protected and

can offer support rather than be targeted for further misuse of government agency and interference when they

already struggle for resources everywhere else.  


